
 

GAP   

OCTOBER 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear GAP Parents 
 

Today we enter into the second last month of 2018 – how 

quickly the year has flown by! We also enter into month 2 of 

our At the Movies series and are excited to continue with 

this series. It has been great fun so far! 

We have also started a WhatsApp group for the parents, so 

that communication will be easier between us all. We will be 

using the information on our database – please let us know if 

any information needs to be updated or if you have not 

been added to this group, please let us know so we can add 

you. 

We know that for some exams are underway and that this 

could be a very stressful time for some children. We will be 

praying! Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is any 

way we can support you during this time. 

We also really want to meet you if we have not yet met you! 

We truly want to connect with you as a family and meet you, 

the fabulous parents! Please take a minute to contact us with 

family news, birthdays, queries etc. and please let us know if 

you are not receiving our weekly communications over SMS 

or Email. 

Blessings, 

Ilse Werle 

GAP Pastor 
 

What’s 

happening in 

November? 

 

*Christmas Carols* 

25th November 

1st December 

 

***At the Movies 

series*** 

We are really enjoying our At 

the Movies series! Please 

remember that we are 

journeying alongside the adult 

church, but we will be 

watching our own movies. 

Please use this opportunity to 

chat to your children about 

what they are learning at 

GAP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us: 

Call: 011 702 4600 

Email: gap@gracepoint.co.za 

Facebook: GAP_Gracepoint 

Instagram: gap_gracepoint 
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